
Above: Dina and coach 

Ebony representing 

OGHPC and enjoying a 

lovely night at Optus 

Stadium for the Sport 

West awards after 

OGHPC was nominated 

for Healthway Healthy 

Club of the Year 

Left: Madi being quite creative 

and testing her knowledge of the 

points of the horse knowledge 

during the warmer months 

Above: Aleska getting 

ready for the February 

Rally 
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Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 

Welcome! 

It is hard to believe that another year has started already 

as we welcome our returning members and new members 

joining us for the 2022 season. It was great to see so many 

riders braving the warmer weather and attending our mini–

February Rally. The rally was a great way for new members 

or returning members with new horses to slowly transition 

into our rally but also giving an extra opportunity for our 

TET riders to practice their skills for the upcoming events. 

       



Above: Uma getting some great 

shooting advice from coach Erin 

using the laser pistol   

Above: Iris-Jean did her first ever PC 

rally on her borrowed pony Danny and led 

by her Aunty Jasmin. Iris did so well even 

trotting for the first time and both had a 

lot of fun in the first lesson.  

Above: Sophie, Uma and Madi 

having fun on the vaulting horse 

Above: Maniah-Rose being very brave 

riding her Mum’s new horse Summer.  

Summer was feeling a bit excited to 

be out at the start but Maniah-Rose 

developed her confidence and showed 

her ability to calm him and stay in 

control 
 

Left: Aleska doing a great job to 

stay focused on the target during 

shooting practice with coach Erin   

 
 

February Rally 
 

 

  

  

 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

  



Containers for Change Program 

 

  

Orange Grove Pony Club have registered to 

receive donations from the Containers for 

Change Program 

 

Our Club’s Scheme ID is C10240496  

 

We will have at the grounds on our Club 

Days (e.g. Rallies and Events) a dedicated 

bin where you may drop your containers in 

for recycling and these will be taken to a 

refund point for processing. 

 

Otherwise, you can use the Clubs number 

"C10240496" at any refund point to make 

a donation towards the Club       

We are raising money to have a cold-water 

drink fountain installed at the club to reduce 

our reliance on bottled water.  

 

To do this we are collecting cans and bottles 

for recycling through the new containers for 

cash scheme.  

 

We still have a long way to go to reach out 

goal of $3,200. Don’t forget to keep saving 

those containers at home and deposit them at 

your nearest refund point using the club’s 

number!       



 

2021 Pony Club WA Go For 2&5 Race Around the State (RATS) 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 

 

Well done to all of our members who helped contribute and collect 

points for our club        

 

Such a fantastic result to come in first place which means the club 

has won a new Go for 2&5 Showjumping set!! 

 

Thank you once again to everyone who helped the club to achieve 

this result. Let’s see what this club can achieve for 2022!! 
 



                                                     

 

 

                                             

           

                                                                 

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Up & Coming - 2022 
March  

❖ 6th - OGHPC Rally 1 

❖ 12th - Pony Club WA Annual 

General Meeting & Member Forum 

❖ 27th – OGHPC Dressage and 

Showjumping Series 1 
 

April  

❖ 2nd – OGHPC Rally 2 

❖ 9th-10th - Pony Club WA State 

Tetrathlon Championship 

(Mortlock Pony Club) 

 

May 

❖ 1st – OGHPC Dressage and 

Showjumping Series 2 

❖ 15th - OGHPC Rally 3 

❖ 20th – 22nd - Pony Club WA State 

Showjumping Championship 

(State Equestrian Centre, 

Brigadoon) 

Safety Reminder – 

OGHPC members  

Don’t be an easy target. 

Lock your car, take your 

valuables or do not leave 

them uncovered in your 

cars.  

Birthdays 

 

   March     April      May     

2nd Tatum Hand   1st Chloe Roberts   2nd Jessica Toohey 

5th Aleska Wearne  19th Uma Fisher    8th Hayley Mazurek 

6th Danika May 

15th Makayla Roberts 

16th Sunè Snyman 

18th Maniah-Rose Frear 

            

 

Rally Timetable  

❖ 8:00am – Gates Open 

❖ 8:20am – Morning Meeting 

❖ 8:40am – Set up allocated 

arenas 

❖ 9:10am – 10:00am – Lesson 1 

❖ 10:10am – 11:00am – Lesson 2 

❖ 11:10am – 12:00pm – Lesson 3 

❖ 12:10pm – Pack away arenas 

❖ 12:30pm Lunch 

 



 

Committee 2022 
 

President                        Erin Kelty   erin.kelty@uwa.edu.au  

Vice President Senior                Nicole Christie  canter@iinet.net.au 

Vice President Junior                Angela Whelan   angelarenee_p@hotmail.com 

Secretary/Treasurer                         Sue Greenwood             oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 

                   oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 

 

Chief Coach                                Ebony Kain                      oghpcrally@gmail.com 

Uniforms                                     Carly Dagnall  carly_janes@hotmail.com 

Riders Reps                                Dana Greenwood            oghpcnews@gmail.com 

      Danielle Knight 

Canteen      Liz Barrett   

 

General Committee                     Amy Wheeler 

Dina Snyman 

                                                    Karen Pinto 

                                                    Tina Thompson 

                                                    Mez Telfer 

 

Club Newsletter    Danielle Knight  oghpcnews@gmail.com 
                                                                             
 

Tip of the Month 
 

Every month there will be a tip posted 

here to help remind riders and parents 

about some of the rules that need to be 

followed at rallies. 

 

 

Tip #2 

 
Please remember for all riders who 

are mounted and riding that your 

hair needs to sit above your 

shoulders. This means that anyone 

with long hair will need to tie your 

hair up neatly into a bun. 


